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Pacific Gas and
Elecfric Company

September', 1999

PG8 E Letter DCL-99-115

David H. Oatloy Diablo Canyon Power Plant
Vice President-Diablo Canyon PO. Box 56
Operations and Plant Manager Avita Beach, CA 93424

605.545.6000

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
Correction to Semi-Annual Fitness for Dut Performance Re ort for Janua throu h
June 1999

Dear Commissioners and Staff:

The purpose of this letter is to correct an error in the Semiannual Fitness for Duty
Report for January through June 1999. The report was sent via PG8 E Letter
DCL-99-114, dated August 30, 1999. Attachment 2 of the report indicated that the
overall positive test rate was 1.43 percent. The correct overall positive test rate is
1.61 percent. The corrected page for the report is attached and bold print and a
revision bar indicate the change.

lfyou have any questions regarding this information or other FFD Program
activities, please contact William F. Ryan, Access/FFD Supervisor, at (805) 545-
3329.

Sincerely,

David H. Oatley

cc: Steven D. Bloom
Richard E. Enkeboll, NEI
Ellis W. Merschoff

--'avid

L. Proulx
Diablo Distribution
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Attachment 2
PG8E Letter DCL-99-114

STATISTICALANALYSISFOR REPORTING PERIOD
JANUARYTHROUGH JUNE 1999

Analysis of the data indicates that 26.7 percent of the average eligible
population was randomly tested from January through June 1999.

The random positive rate for all workers at DCCP from January through June
1999 was 0.74 percent. The licensee employee random positive test rate was
0.79 percent. Contractor employee random positive rate was 0.64 percent.

The overall positive test rate was 1.61 percent. Preaccess tests for short term
contractor personnel accounted for 83.3 percent of all positive tests. The large
number of positive tests recorded for short term contractor personnel in the
preaccess testing category is attributable to the 1R9 refueling outage.

PGSE submitted blind performance specimens in accordance with 10CFR26,
Appendix A, Section 2.8,(e)(2), requirements. There were no reportable events.
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